
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 7, 2022 
 
 
Welcome! 
 
During the 2022-23 school year, the 2023-2024 Budget Committee is seeking committee members to 
develop a recommendation of the budget priorities for the 2023-2024 fiscal year.  This committee will 
allow more stakeholder input in determining the financial priorities for our District. 
 
The committee will be comprised of various stakeholders, including a parent from each high school 
region (with a strong preference for each school configuration type to be represented), a representative 
from each of our recognized employee groups (not already serving on NST), a representative from the 
Deer Valley Education Foundation, 


